
Timetable 

 

Our topics this year will be: Superheroes, 

Mythical Creatures, Toys, Let’s Find Out 

About Water, Recycling and the Environment 

and Transport/Travel.  

 . 

Nassington School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Willow 

class! 

Your teachers for this year will be: 

Miss Annand – Class Teacher 

Miss Naylor – Class Teacher, 

Thursday morning 

Mr Dave Dent – PE 

Mme. Kernick – French 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8:50– 
9:00 

Morning 
Activity 

Morning 
Activity 

Morning 
Activity 

Morning 
Activity 

Morning 
Activity 

9:00– 
9:15 

Phonics  Phonics  Phonics French Phonics 

9:15– 
10:30 

Maths Literacy Literacy PE  Topic/Art 

10:30
-

10:45 
BREAK 

10:45
–

12:00 
Literacy Maths Music PSHE Maths 

12:00 
–1:00 

LUNCHTIME 

1:00 
–1:55 

Spellings/ 
PE 

Spellings/ 
Topic 

Spellings/ 
Computing  

Spellings 
Check 
/Maths 

Literacy 

2:00-
2:15 

BREAK 

2:15– 
2:50 

Topic Topic RE  Handwriting  
Library 
Time 

2:50 
-3:15 

Assembly Assembly Assembly Assembly Assembly 



Willow Class 

In Willow Class, there will be lots of opportunities for the 

children to enhance their learning through our interactive role 

play areas and use of different continuous provision areas 

within the classroom. 

 

Class Dojo 

We are continuing to use Class Dojo this year. We will use it 

to share with you some of the classroom activities your child 

has been involved in. These will be added to your children’s 

individual portfolio (visible only to yourself and teaching staff) 

or on Class Story which is visible to all the parents of Willow 

Class. Please continue to share with us any pictures or home 

learning that children do, as we love to see them. 

Spellings for Willow Class will be added to Class Story every 

Friday for the children to practise and learn.   

 

 

Homework  

Each half term homework will be set linked to our Topic. We 

include a table with ideas and suggestions and ask you to 

choose at least 2 items to complete. The homework is set a 

few weeks into the new term and returned to school on a 

given date where it is shared with the whole class.  

 

What will you need for school? 

PE kits will need to be worn every Monday and Thursday – 

please make sure that you have the correct kit suitable for 

indoor and outdoor PE sessions – these items should all be 

clearly named. It is important that girls’ hair is tied back for 

health and safety and no jewellery is worn that day.  

 

Children will need to bring in their book bags each day with 

their reading books and reading diaries. We will hear the 

children read once a week in school. Please can adults 

remember to sign and make a comment in your child’s 

reading diary. Our book changing day is Wednesday.  

 

 

Reading 
 

We cannot emphasise enough the importance of reading 

regularly with your child at home. Sharing books and 

discussing them with your child will make a considerable 

impact on their confidence and reading ability. Therefore, we 

ask you to try and read with your child at least twice a week.  
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